
Friday 29th November 2019 Our VALUES 

We are thinking about  

being ENTERPRISING. 

 
Reading Prize Draw! 

 
Mrs Penlington is going to 
give you a clue every 
week in the newsletter to 
a book.  If you can identify 
the book, you will go into 
a draw for a £20 Amazon 
Voucher.  Please give a 
note with your name and 
class and your answer to 
the school office by 
Thursday 19th December.  You can submit 
one entry a week. This week’s clue is: 
 
They visit a local farm and find a map 
behind a sliding panel. 
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The problem human beings face is not 
that we aim too high and fail, but that 

we aim too low and succeed. 

Michelangelo 

Pride Assembly 
Every Friday morning at 9am, there is a Pride 
assembly in school.  Children are nominated 
by their class teacher for their achievements 
and effort in the previous school week.   

 

The winners for 
week ending 
22nd November  
were:  Ariana; 
Nina; Damian: 
James; Dennia: 
Brooke and 
Anya.  

 
 
    
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Dress down day for Christmas 

Fair Tombola donations 

Friday 6th Dec 

Book Fair  10th—13th Dec 

Nativity/carol concerts: 

EYFS and KS1-9.30am 

KS2– 2.30pm 

Tuesday 10th Dec 

Nativity/carol concerts: 

KS2 - 9.30am 

EYFS and KS1 -2.30pm 

Wednesday 11th Dec 

School Christmas Dinner Thursday 12th Dec 

Christmas Fair after school Monday 16th Dec 

Flu immunisations Reception to 

Year 6 

Thursday 19th Dec 

End of Autumn Term Friday 20th Dec  3:15pm 

Always check the school website for diary dates: 
www.knpa.co.uk 

 
Attendance stars! 
This week’s winners are : 

Year 3/4 with 95.4% 

Accelerated Reader  
 

Y1 Archie 769 

Y2 Mya 13,947 

Y3 Paige 49,207 

Y4 Myles 84,799 

Y5 Sienna 21,049 

Y6 Kurtis 105,025 

Christmas Fair 
 

The PTFA are holding the 
Christmas Fair on Monday 16th 
December after school.  The 
Dress Down Day for Tombola donations 
is Friday 6th December. They are 
starting a raffle next week and will 
come to the Nativity/performances to 
sell some tickets.  

Did you guess the Word of the Week? 
 

Every week, Mrs Penlington is going to 
choose a Word of the Week.  The staff will 
use this word as much as they can.  Then at 
Pride Assembly the children will be invited 
to guess what they think the word is.  Keep 
listening! 

Fundraising  
Thank you so much everyone.  The 
school raised £188.08 for The Poppy 
Appeal and £129 for  Children in Need. 


